
Due to the Spring Fair event next        

Friday, it has been necessary to change 

the date of the Recorder concert to   

Friday 31st March from 2.30pm - 3pm in 

the school hall.  As before, all children 

will be involved in the concert and one 

family member can attend (plus any 

babies/pre-schoolers).  Apologies for 

any inconvenience caused. 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 

Mid-Day Supervisory Assistant x 2 

SCHOOL: Wordsworth Primary School 

HOURS: 8.75 Hours per week – Term time 

only 

SALARY: Grade 3 FTE £20,812 - £21,189 

ACTUAL £4,182.47 - £4,256.12 

CLOSING DATE:  Friday 24th March 2023 at       
12 noon 

French International Language 

Day on Monday 20th March 

We are celebrating French day and having a 

revised menu in honour of this: 

 Beef Bourguignon (Beef Stew) 

 Vegetable Ratatouille 

 Baguette with choice of fillings (Cheese or 
Tuna Mayo) 

 Jacket Potato with filling (Cheese, Baked 
Beans or Tuna Mayo) 

 French Fries, Carrots & Peas 

 Coconut Macaroon Muffin or French   
Cookie 

 

We have been so lucky to win a 10K library renovation!  There 

will be a designer visiting in May and the installation should 

happen in July/August! This is very exciting news. School 

Council will be involved to get pupil voice about the new    

library. We will also be receiving 500 new books in addition to 

the library renovation.   

Library Refurbishment! 

Parents Evening 

You will be able to book your face-to-face 

meeting with your child's teacher under          

Parents Evening via your MCAS app. 

There will be a drop down offering a 10 minute 

time slot on either Tuesday 28th March            

3.45 - 7pm or Thursday 30th March                  

3.45 - 6.30pm.   If you need any assistance with 

the booking system, please let us know.   

Dear Parents and Children, 

I am writing to let you all know that after 13 years as Deputy 

head at Wordsworth, the time has come for me to move to 

new horizons, as I have been successfully appointed as a 

Headteacher at a Primary School in Salisbury. It goes without 

saying that I will really miss all of the children, staff and       

families that I have gotten to know over the years.  The          

Wordsworth community will always have a special place in my 

heart.  I will be officially leaving at May half term but in the 

meantime please do get in touch as always if there is anything I 

can help you with. 

Thank you for all your support. 

Sarah Barwell. 

CHANGE OF DATE 



Avon Tyrell Parent/

Guardian Information 

Meeting Reminder 

I would like to invite you to a meeting to give you 

more information about the Residential and    

answer any questions you may have on Monday 

20th March at 3.30pm or 5pm. (You only need to 

attend one meeting.) The children will be talked 

to about the Residential at a different time but 

they are welcome to attend the meeting if you do 

not have alternate childcare in place.  


